
   

 
 

 
 

                   

Calendar 2009/2010  

August 15  
Fall Registration 10:00 am-2:00 pm 
 

August 22  
Fall Registration 10:00 am-2:00 pm 
 

August 25  
Fall Registration 5:00-8:00 pm 
 

August 31  
Fall Classes Begin 
 

October 30-31  
Studio Closed for Fall Festivals 
 

November 7-8  
Greater Gulf Coast Arts Festival 
 

November 16-21  
Costume Payments Due, $55 per costume 
 

November 23-28  
Studio Closed for Thanksgiving Holiday 
 

December 4-6  
Company Christmas Production 
 

December 18  
Christmas Music Department Recital 
 

December 21-January 2  
Studio Closed for Christmas Holiday 
 

January 30  
Late Costume Paymend Due, $70 per costume 
 

January 30 
Late Costume Paymend Due, $70 per costume 
 

March 29-April 3 
Studio Closed for Spring Break 
 

May 29 
In-studio Dress Rehearsal 
 

June 5 
In-studio Dress Rehearsal 
 

June 14-19 
Tentative Tech Week and End-of-the-year Show 

News Letter 

 

 
 

We now offer Zumba classes !! 
Thursdays 5:00-6:00 

Saturdays 10:45-11:45 
$40.00/month 
$12.00/class 

$50.00/month for two classes a week 
 
 

Other new classes include: 
Belly Dancing Saturdays 10:45-11:45 

Pilates Saturdays 10:00-10:45 
Mommy and Me Creative Movement 

Thursdays 9:30-10:30 (ages 2-4)  
 

Please see front desk for details 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Students, 
Welcome back! We hope everyone had a very merry 
Christmas and New Years. Now it’s time to work off 
that Turkey! ☺ 
 
Costume Week 
All costumes have now been ordered and some are 
already coming back in. If you have not yet paid for 
your costume please do so. Their will be a late fee 
for any unpaid balances. Also, if you are not sure 
whether your costume was ordered please see the 
teacher of your class.  
 
The Sights and Sounds of Winter 
Thank you to all of our Music staff and students for 
a wonderful recital. We would also like to thank our 
other participants; it was a truly wonderful event. If 
you would like to order a DVD copy of the 
performance, please sign up at the desk. $35.00 for 
the first DVD, and $17.50 for each additional copy. 
These are edited and professionally reproduced in a 
DVD case with a graphic cover. If you have 
questions please see Mr. Michael. 
 
Don’t Forget!!! 
Tuition is due by the seventh of each month or a late 
fee will be applied to your account.  
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Webcast  
Don’t forget to check out our most recent Webcast 
for helpful hints and tips on developing your craft. 
www.labelleperformingarts.com 
 
Support Our Art Department 
Bring in a picture of your special someone and get a 
one-of-a-kind work of art by Ashley Brigham, 
LPA’s Art Director.  

 
$50.00 on Paper or $75.00 on Canvas.   
 
Promotional Items for Sale 
Help promote our school!!  
Car Sticker $5.00 
2009 Recital T-Shirt $5.00 (Clearance) 
LPA T-Shirt $20.00 (See example at desk) 

 
Lost and Found Items 
Please be sure to check for your lost items in the lost 
& found basket upstairs. These items will be taken to 
Good Will at the end of each month. 

http://www.labelleperformingarts.com/


  

                                                       

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 

Your Ad Here!!! 

 
 
 

 
Some of Our company dancers will be performing at 
The Pulse in January. The adjudicators are from the 
hit TV show “So You Think You Can Dance.” 
Please be in prayer that they will perform at their 
very best and will receive positive feedback from 
this elite group of judges. This is a very big deal so 
we wish tem all the best.  
 
Support Our Sponsors!!! 
The ads you see listed on the sides of this newsletter 
were purchased in support of our school. We would 
like to thank those who purchased an ad and 
encourage all of our families to frequent these 
businesses and organizations. The money raised 
through the sale of ads, donations, and fundraisers 
helps to further the vision of LaBelle Performing 
Arts and opportunities for our students. You can 
visit these businesses directly from our website at: 
http://www.labelleperformingarts.com/Sponsors.htm 
 
Year Book Ads 
Don’t forget, year book ads are due back no later 
than Saturday April 17th. If you sell the most 
(minimum of $1000.00 in sells) you will be featured 
on the cover of our souvenir program. For every 
dollar in ads you sell, you will receive $.50 cents 
toward your child’s photo in the front of the book. 

LaBelle Performing Arts 8253 Chellie Rd Pensacola, FL 32526 
850.494.6650       www.LaBellePerformingArts.com 

http://www.labelleperformingarts.com/Sponsors.htm

